
                   P.O. Box 249
Myakka City, FL  34251
941-322-8494
www.lemurreserve.org

5 August 2014

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Hammel,

On behalf of the Lemur Conservation Foundation, I would like to express our gratitude for your donation of  
$50.  Because there are no goods or services involved in this transaction, your entire gift is tax deductible.  Please 
keep this written acknowledgment of your donation for your tax records.  

Your commitment helps us ensure that lemurs  survive the challenges they face today, including the threat of 
extinction.  Thanks to your gift, we continue working towards our shared goal: sustainable populations of wild 
lemurs and prosperous, responsive communities that share their forest home.  With your gift,  you join with us 
to find solutions through research, education, and the breeding program at our Myakka City conservation 
habitats.  Your generosity helps us form conservation partnerships with communities in Madagascar and around
the world.  

Keep up to date with lemur conservation news and our special projects with our biweekly ‘Lemur Latitudes’ 
email newsletter.  You can subscribe on our website, www.lemurreserve.org, or call us to receive your free 
subscription.  

Thank you again for your generous support. Thanks to you, we are looking forward to another productive and 
successful year of the lemur!

Sincerely,

Lee Nesler
Executive Director& CEO
Lemur Conservation Foundation
#59-3559549

http://www.lemurreserve.org/
http://www.lemurreserve.org/


THE LEMUR CONSERVATION FOUNDATION IS A REGISTERED NONPROFIT IN THE STATE OF FLORIDA. 
(REGISTRATION# CH367268)  INFORMATION CAN BE OBTAINED BY CALLING THE FLORIDA DEPARTMENT 
OF AGRICULTURE AND CONSUMER SERVICES. THE TOLL-FREE NUMBER OF THE DEPARTMENT IS 1-800-
435-7352 CALLING FROM WITHIN THE STATE OF FLORIDA, OR 1-800-410-3800 CALLING FROM OUTSIDE 
THE STATE OF FLORIDA.


